
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
January 17, 2025, 8:10 a.m. 

 
 
The Board of Emmet County Road Commissioners will hold a public hearing at its offices at 2265 E. 
Hathaway Road, Harbor Springs, MI 49740 at 8:10 a.m., Friday, January 17, 2025, for the purpose of 
discussing the proposed improvements to the following road in Center Township and Pleasantview 
Township: 
 

• Robinson Road from 3500’ east of North Larks Lake Road then west to 3300’ of North 
Pleasantview Road to 2.46 miles 

 
Proposed improvements include culverts, guardrail, trenching, HMA base crushing and shaping, 
aggregate base, concrete curbing, HMA paving, gravel shoulders, pavement markings and slope 
restoration. 
 
Written comments must be received prior to the public hearing at 2265 E. Hathaway Road, Harbor 
Springs, MI 49740, or by email to bshank@emmetcrc.org 
 

 

mailto:bshank@emmetcrc.org

